
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
 
In accordance with the provisions of Section 19 (1) of the Education and Inspections Act 
(EIA) 2006 and The School Organisation (Prescribed Alterations to Maintained Schools) 
(England) Regulations 2013, that Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make a 
prescribed alteration to Derrymount Special School by: 
 

• increasing its capacity by 20 places from January 2023.  
 

• constructing a two-classroom modular-building, plus associated external 
and car park works at the Upper School site in Daybrook.  

 

• This will mainly accommodate additional students with autistic spectrum 
disorder (ASD) needs. 
 

• As Derrymount Special School is a local authority maintained school and 
the proposed expansion will increase its roll by more than 10%, NCC is 
required to manage a process of statutory consultation with respect to this 
proposed change. 

            
 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete proposal 
can be obtained by email from place.planning@nottscc.gov.uk  or by writing to the 
address below.  
 A copy can also be viewed at http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/public-
notices/public-notices-relating-to-schools 

 
Any person may submit comments on or in support of, or objections to, the proposal in 
writing addressed to the Corporate Director of Children, Families and Cultural Services 
(for the attention of Jonathan S. Smith), Support to Schools Service, County Hall, West 
Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or at place.planning@nottscc.gov.uk 

 
 

Any comments should reach the Director by no later than 
23:59 hrs on 12 December 2022  

 
 
 
COLIN PETTIGREW 

            
           Corporate Director of Children and Families,  

Education, Learning and Skills,  
County Hall, West Bridgford,  
Nottingham, NG2 7QP  
 
       
Date: 14 November 2022 
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